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To the Oregon Senate:

I am very concerned about the effect the passage of SB1530 would have upon Oregonians, especially the rural areas.
What a vicious tax. Please vote no on the "Cap and Trade" bill. 
I am appalled by the repeated efforts to implement such legislation - first HB2020 and now this just months later.
Considering how these bills will impact everyone, it is particularly disturbing that the legislature has not allowed
Oregonians to vote on these bills. 

Sincerely,
Cindy Bloomer
69076 Highway 47
Mist, OR 97016
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